ACPG Treatment Reimbursement Sub-Committee

DHHS Gambling Treatment Rate Survey

Instructions: The ACPG Treatment Reimbursement Subcommittee is asking you as a DHHS funded
gambling treatment provider to share your experience and thoughts about the current reimbursement
system. Please respond to the questions below as best you can. You may skip questions where you do
not have an opinion.

This survey closes Friday, September 28™. Thank you for your prompt survey response.

1. Are you an administrator overseeing a DHHS grant funded gambling treatment program?

Yes No If not, please describe your role.

2. Rate the impact of the current rates on client care within your gambling treatment program?

0 = No impact 1=minimal 2 = significantly detrimental 4 = critically detrimental

3. Rate the impact of current rates on employee retention within your agency?

0 = No impact 1=minimal 2 = significantly detrimental 4 = critically detrimental

4. Rate the impact of the current rates on your program’s sustainability as a publicly funded gambling
treatment provider?

0 = No impact 1=minimal 2 = significantly detrimental 4 = critically detrimental

5. Does the current DHHS Gambling Treatment rates support the cost of doing business?

Yes No If not, please explain.

6. If the rates do not change by July 1, 2019, will you continue to be a DHHS funded Gambling
Treatment Provider?

Yes No Uncertain

7. What do you propose as the reimbursement rates for each level of service:

50-minute outpatient therapy session: Intern rate CGAC rate Other: (specify)



90-minute therapy group: Intern rate CGAC rate Other: (specify)

120-minute therapy group: (specify if per group or per-client) Intern rate CGAC
rate Other: (specify)

Assessment / intake: Intern rate CGAC rate Other: (specify)
Residential day treatment rate:

Other (please specify):

8. How did you derive the proposed rates (i.e., what are they based on)?

9. How would you justify the proposed rates as appropriate for a publicly funded treatment system?

10. Is there anything else you believe the ACPG Reimbursement Sub-committee should know or consider
when forwarding its recommendation to DHHS?



